
UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 

The Honorable Salud Carbajal 
United States House of Representatives 
Washington, DC 20515 

Dear Congressman Carbajal: 

August 7, 2017 

This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated August 2, 2017, requesting U.S. Nuclear 
Regulatory Commission experts participate in a Diablo Canyon Nuclear Power Plant 
Decommissioning Town Hall. 

Please be assured that we are working on a response, and a reply will be forwarded to you as 
soon as possible. 

Euge Dacus, Director 
Office of Congressional Affairs 


